


SPECIAL CALLED MEETING

	The Town Council of the Town of Weber City met in a Special Called meeting at 6:45 p.m. on Tuesday, November 19, 2019.  This meeting was held in the assembly room of the Weber City Town Hall in Weber City, Virginia.  

PRESENT:     Mayor: Patrick Deskins
		Town Attorney:  Michael Carrico
Council Members:  Justin Addington, Eileen Deckard, Mack Edwards, George Lane, Mary Lou Roberts.

ABSENT:	None

Mayor Pat Deskins opened the public presentation.  Donnie Qualls stated he was in attendance on behalf of residents on Piece Street stating they still wish the Street to be adopted by the town and all necessary road repairs are completed. 

No other public was in attendance to discuss adoption of Pierce Street.  Public presentation was closed.

Mayor Deskins advised he when was a council member along with Justin Addington of the Street committee had went out and agree the street has been repaired and that the street committee has no objections to adding the street to the town. 

ADJOURNMENT: Pat Deskins adjourned the public hearing voting on the matter during the regular meeting at 7:00 p.m.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:49 p.m.
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